DRAFT Minutes of the FFC: 

Families for Continuation Meeting

Oct. 3, 2004

Attendance: Mark Graham (Chair), Paco Sanchez-Bayo, Corsino Climacosa, Susan Clark (Recorder)

1) Salesian Order discussions: John S. and Natsumi S-L. are scheduled to meet with Sister Maeda, Head of the Order of Sisters Adorers at the end of October.

2) Discussion on whether to pass on our committee's research to the Salesians. Consensus was to wait.

3) Susan asked if any thought had be given to the possibility that Sister Mary Ann might become temporarily unable to work some time in the next seven years. She mentioned organizations such as International Teacher Supply, where one can hire highly qualified teachers and school administers who only want to work temporarily. Often these people are interested in international work, compensation is not their number one concern, but nevertheless their placement might be expensive. It might be possible to get a short term Catholic administrator, etc. Should the climate of the discussions with Sister Maeda permit this kind of discussion, it was suggested that perhaps John could ask Sister Maeda.

4) The FFC remains interested in talking further with Jeanette Thomas, Headmistress of St. Maur. Consensus was to wait until after more word from the Salesians.

5) Discussion ensued on talking with Christian Academy Japan's PTA or administration about how they set up their school organization. May be considered later.

6) Susan said she could do a presentation for parents on school options for the future. To be considered later.

